
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On 1st April 2024, following our public consultation, Swift Academies and Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form 
College came together to form Inicio Academies, an innovative 2-19 Multi Academy Trust with the 
ambition to positively transform young people’s lives through the highest possible standards of 
teaching, learning and care. 
 
Our intention in forming Inicio is for all of our schools and colleges to benefit from the advantages 
that come with collaboration.  By creating Inicio our academies will gain both strategic and financial 
advantages, which will enable us to protect and enhance the experience of our students. 
 
As part of this new organisation being formed, there have been a number of changes of role at 
senior level.  This will not affect schools directly, but does reflect an increase in capacity at Trust 
level which will, in turn, increase the level of support that the schools receive and so enhance pupils’ 
experience. 
 
Senior personnel at the new Incio Academies are as follows: 
 
Chair:     Iain Clyde   Chief Operating Officer: Lisa Marron 
Chief Executive Officer:   Tim Fisher   Chief Financial Officer: Glen Hart 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer:  Dean Judson 
 
You can find out more about Inicio Academies by visiting www.inicioacademies.org.uk 
 
This is an exciting time for all of our academies and I am confident that by working together we can 
secure the brightest possible future for all of our young people. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tim Fisher 

Chief Executive Officer 
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